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INSTRUCTION – KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT 
 
 

The school district will adhere to state law regarding the legal starting age of children in public 
schools:  all children must be at least five years of age on the first of September of the year in 
which they are to be enrolled in kindergarten.  In like manner, all children must be at least six 
years of age on the first of September of the year in which they are to be enrolled in the first 
grade. 
 
 


